
Operation of all driving test centres
to resume normal

     The Transport Department announced today (September 18) that the test
routes earlier affected by typhoon have been cleared. The operation of all
driving test centres will resume normal and all driving tests will be
conducted as scheduled. 
      
     For enquiry, please contact the Driving Test Appointment Office at 2771
7723. 
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